B&NNEVILLE

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Success for today, prepared for tomorrow

Friday éth September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

P.E. lessons for Year Nursery and Reception will take place on the following days:

Nursery: Monday

Reception: Friday

On these days children should come to school in suitable P.E. clothing and trainers.

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to talk to your child’s class teacher.

Thank you for your support

Miss Auton
Assistant Head
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